
 Class 1 Autumn Newsletter  

 
We hope you have all had a wonderful break; we are all very excited to hear the childrens’ stories 

of all the adventures they have had over the summer holiday.  

 

A very warm welcome to all our new families and those we are working with again this year.  We 

look forward to working in partnership with you to achieve the very best holistically for your 

children. 

Who’s being eating my porridge! 

I’m sure we all know the story Goldilocks and the three bears. We will begin our learning journey 

talking about breakfast and the importance of this meal in helping us with learning, I have my 

porridge ready!  

Early Years and Year 1 will then enjoy our topic based on traditional stories. Year 1 will write 

character speech bubbles, sequence instructions for making breakfast, measure using length, 

weight and capacity including how much porridge Goldilocks ate, the length of Jack’s beanstalk 

and much more. 

Meanwhile those younger members of our class will be VERY BUSY learning the many class and 

school routines, independence within their learning environments, establishing new friendships 

and getting to know Mrs Yeoman and me! I’m tired just thinking about what the Early Years 

children have to contend with so expect some very tired children in need of early nights to bed.  

Don’t worry our primary aim is to ensure each child is happy and thus confident and ready to 

learn.  Learning will be fun from making mud pie porridge to reading their first words and 

sentences. Amazing!  

If you have anything to share relating to our traditional tales topic it will be gratefully 

appreciated.  

We hope you all have a wonderful autumn term. 

                                    Miss Rushmer 

 


